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Friday 20th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our commitment to making Maths exciting and increasing its profile in our school, we are 

delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 3rd February 2023.      

We will be celebrating with fun Maths activities throughout the day, including taking part in in a friendly 

in-school competition on Times Tables Rock Stars (TTRS) for KS1 and 2 pupils (which can be 

accessed from home with their individual log-ins). Every minute spent on TTRS and every correct 

answer to a multiplication or division question will earn your child’s class a point. All game modes 

(Gig, Garage, Studio, etc.) will count but only from games played on Friday 3rd February. Prizes 

will be given to the highest scoring class in school and the highest scoring pupil in each class!  

Furthermore, we will be taking part in Dress up for Digits. Pupils are asked to wear an item of 

clothing with a number/digits on (football shirt, cap or even a onesie!) or get even more creative by 

dressing in a Maths/number theme they have made. They could even use face paint to display digits! 

Otherwise, children can dress up as a ‘rockstar’ to celebrate our use of TTRS! 

Any money raised will be donated to the NSPCC but, please note, this is a voluntary element and 

donations are not required in order to take part.  

Thank you for your continued support in helping pupils with their multiplication skills from home as this 

is such an essential aspect of their Maths learning. We look forward to seeing all of your creative 

outfits and seeing your amazing number skills to celebrate Number Day! 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs L. Gould                                              Miss T.Cespedes 

(Numeracy/Online Safety Lead)                (PSHE/RSE lead) 

You can find out more about the NSPCC’s themed day at nspcc.org.uk/number-day 

To find out more about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety 
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